

Contact: +232-76721511

Email: dtucker@nra.gov.sl

Manne = 12/4/02 All Managers, Supervisors and Officers

From: Commissioner - General

Copy: Deputy Commissioner - General

Director, HRD

Date: 12th April 2022

RE:

SUBMISSION OF ACADEMIC CERTIFICATE/S FOR PERSONAL FILE

We write further to our memo of 25th January 2021 on the above-mentioned subject and to request that you submit all your academic certificate/s through the office of the Commissioner - General for the attention of the Director, HRD on or before close of business on the 20th April 2022.

Thank you very much for your cooperation!!